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MAIN ROADS WA, BRIDGE ENGINEERING CONSULTANCY CONTRACT NO 534/99 
7. Hon Bob Thomas to the Minister for Transport: 

With regard to bridge engineering consultancy contract 534/99 advertised in The West Australian on December 
11 1999 - 
(1) What is involved in this consultancy? 
(2) What are the locations of the bridges? 
(3) Which firm (or individual engineer) was awarded the contract? 
(4) What was the successful tender price? 
(5) Are road works associated with these bridges? 
(6) If so, to what extent? 
(7) Who will be responsible for the construction of any road works needed? 
Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 
(1) Contract 534/99 involves an engineering assessment of the durability condition of five bridges located 

in the Mid West Region.  The assessment will allow Main Roads to scope the extent of any repairs that 
may be required on the bridges. 

(2) (i) Lockier River on the Mingenew-Mullewa road, Shire of Mingenew 

(ii) Irwin River on the Mingenew-Mullewa road, Shire of Mingenew 

(iii) Kokatea Creek on the Mingenew-Mullewa road, Shire of Mullewa 

(iv) Ballinyoo Springs on the Carnarvon-Mullewa road, Shire of Murchison 

(v) Tomelton Brook on the Port Gregory road, Shire of Northampton 
(3) Taywood Engineering Ltd. 
(4) $42 663. 
(5) No. 

(6)-(7) Not applicable. 
 


